
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

 

Newsletter Week 3 Term 1 2018 
 
I am very pleased to say that we are all absolutely thrilled with how this year has 

started. At the SIT (School Improvement Team) meeting this morning, all members 

spoke of a smooth start, with well behaved students and the education programs are 

all kicking into place! SUPER! This is exactly what we need and again the focus is on 

Literacy and Numeracy as the key factors to improving outcomes for students. 

School Council: This group have an important role in the governance of the school. We 

meet once per month at 6pm on a Thursday night. Once elected to School 

Council each member serves a 2 year term. In 2018 we will need to elect 3 

new parents to our council. The current DET representatives still have  

another year to serve and I am just always the Chairperson, as the Principal. 

If you are interested in being involved in this group I am happy to chat with 

you or feel free to speak to any member of the current council. The system for 

election is easy: You can self nominate at the office and if an election is 

 required then we will notify all candidates of this and run an election process.  

 
 
Insectarium Incursion: Dates Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February. 

This is a program that has been arranged via our Humanities Strategic team 

(Geography, History and Science) The Insectarium is coming to our school and will 

showcase all sorts of “insects” to all of the grades across the two days. It should be 

fun and certainly interesting! 

 

Something to Ponder: When was the last time that you all sat together as a family and 

played a board game? I used to love playing Monopoly, but of-course it took “forever” to finish. I 

think my dad used to slip me some extra money when I ran out! That helped!  

 

See you at the swimming Sports! 

 

 

 
There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 14th February 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

February 
 
20th: School Photo Day 
 
27th: Insectarium Incursion 
28th: Insectarium Incursion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

March 
21st: Harmony Day 
22nd: Salvation Army Community Breakfast  

(Gold Coin Donation) 
 

26th: Meals on Wheels 
27th: Meals on Wheels  
28th: Meals on Wheels 
Parent Teacher Interviews 4.00 - 8.00pm 
29th: Parent Teacher Interviews 8.30am - 1.00pm  
April  
16th: First day of Term 2 
  
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Talk soon.  
Trudie Nagle 
Principal 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Sun Smart Hats Term 4: 
Just a reminder to parents that all students MUST wear a sun smart hat at school during 
Term 1 and Term 4. No Hat, No Play. We have a large number of students that are not 
bringing their hats to school, so please check with your child that they have a hat which is 
clearly labelled with their name so, if lost, it can be returned to them.  
 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast: 
On Thursday 22nd March the Salvation Army will be holding a community breakfast at 
our school from 8:15am - 8:45am. Parents/Carers/Grandparents are all invited to 
come along. A gold coin donation would be gratefully accepted. 
 
Breakfast Club Volunteers: 
This year the Salvation Army are asking for some volunteers to help with breakfast club. If you are 
able to spare an hour of your time on a Monday or Thursday morning  please contact the office 
staff who will pass on your number to Katie. Volunteers will need to have a current Working with 
Children card.  
 
Medication at School: 
If for any reason your child needs to take medication at school (Antibiotics, Panadol etc) you will 
need to fill out a medication authority form at reception prior to your child commencing the medi-
cation. The medication needs to be clearly labelled with your child's name and can only be brought 
to the office with a parent or carer.  
 
Canteen: 
This year our Canteen is open from Tuesday to Friday every week. Lunch order 
are collected in the classroom and brought to the office for Dan to collect at 
9.00am, unfortunately late orders can not be accepted after 9.30am. A canteen 
menu is attached to this newsletter. The canteen also has a great range of 
snacks that can be purchased during first break (10.50 to 11.40am). Snack 
prices start at 50¢ 
 
Coles Sports for School: 
Our school is registered with the Coles Sports for Schools program for 2018.  
Vouchers from your shopping can be placed in prepared boxes at Coles or brought to 
our school office. These incentive programs are a great way for schools to be able to 
purchase new sporting equipment so please collect as many as you can.  
 
Art Smocks: 
Can parents/carers please remember to send an art smock to school for your child/children. This 
can be an old T-shirt or flannel shirt, nothing fancy but clearly labelled with their name. Thanks 
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are 
going to be absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you 
a phone call from our attendance officer. 
 
Late Arrival: 
School starts at 8.50am if for any reason your child/children are running late please come to the 
office to sign them in, or for older children remind them to come to the office and sign in prior to 
going to class. If they are marked absent and come late to school without signing in and we have 
an emergency evacuation/lockdown we wont know to come looking for your child if they are left as 
absent on the class roll. Thank you 
 
Collecting Children for Appointments:  
If you need to collect your child for an appointment during class time please come to the office  
And we will have your child bought to you, this just helps to stop interruptions to the class during 
learning time. Thank you  
 
 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

 

Having fun while making our 
school look colourful! 



 
 

 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Jax Balmer for being very respectful.  Thank you for helping me clean up the classroom.   
       
1 /2 A: Laura Jeanes well done on a fabulous start to the year. You always make positive choices 
inside the classroom and return any materials you have used.   
       
1 /2 B: Iyla Dalley during the first couple of weeks of school, Iyla has been magnificent! She is 
always ready for learning, tries her hardest at all times and is such a lovely member of our classroom. Well done 
Iyla on all of your achievements so far.   
      
1/2 C: Alexandria Hathaway for making positive and responsible choices in the classroom. 
 
3/4 A: Hunter Settle welcome to 754. Congratulations on being  responsible member of 3/4A  
                
3/4 B: Holly Tice for always show ing respect by being an amazing listener.  
 
3/4 C: Bella Bence for show ing respect to all members of the classroom by listening to 
what they have to say and waiting her turn to speak.    
  
5/6 A: Libby Wells for being super responsible this week. I t was lovely to see you 
helping another student with their work. Keep it up! 
            
5/6 B: Daniel Payne has made a great start to the year. He is a responsible student 
who remains on task during work time, follows directions well and knows how to use a quiet voice. 
    .          
5/6 C: Caeley Morgan for show ing responsibility by always completing her work and 
helping in the classroom.  
       
5/6 D: Chloe Robins she makes an effort to be in the right place at the right time w ith 
the equipment she needs to be a successful student. 
  
     

        Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



   There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



   There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



   There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


